
 

 

Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-301174-18 

 

Proposed development of three 

new STATCOM devices at three 

existing sites, substation at 

Ballyvouskill, Co. Cork; 

220/110kV station at 

Ballynahulla, Co. Kerry; and 

110kV station at Thurles, Co. 

Tipperary 

 

 

 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is not SID dated 22nd May, 2018 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to local authority (Tipperary County Council) stating 

that the proposed development is not SID dated 22rd May, 2018 

Letter 3 Notification letter issued to local authority (Cork County Council) stating that 

the proposed development is not SID dated 22rd May, 2018 

Letter 4 Notification letter issued to local authority (Kerry County Council) stating that 

the proposed development is not SID dated 22rd May, 2018 

 

 

 


